LA 84-113

Westinghouse Water Reactor Bar 356 »
Electric Corporation Divisions ISD gtk 1N

November 15, 1984

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing

Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief
Standardization and Special Projects Branch

Gentlemen:

Subject: Submittal of Revised Technical Specifications for
Renewal of License Number R-119 (Docket 50-87).

The Westinghouse Electric Corporation hereby submits the enclosed additional
information to support our application for renewal of License R-119, Attached
are revised pages to the Technical Specifications which were submitted by
letter October 29, 1984, Also attached is a summary of the changes which have
been made. These changes were made in response to a discussion betwecen your
Mr. H. Bernard and our Mr. R. Sackschewsky,

If you have any questions concerning this submittal, please contact me at
the above address or by telephone on (412) 374-4652.

Very truly yours,
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Notary Public



